
 
If Governor Brown truly cares about the families, workers and businesses of Oregon, she will rescind 
Executive Order 20-04 and redirect those funds to efforts that will actually help, rather than destroy, 
these entities. Otherwise, it’s all just games.  
 
Cynthia Leye Bliss 
Happy Valley 

 


